
                           
  

 

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
RVS/CIR/151/2022-23                                                                                        09th DEC 2022 

ANNUAL PRODUCTION 2022-23  
Dear Parent, 

Greetings! 

You are cordially invited to the ‘Annual Production’ scheduled on Saturday, 
17th December 2022 from 9:45 am onwards in the school Amphitheatre. 

Please find attached the invite. 

Kindly note the following important points- 

• 15th and 16th December is a non-working day for the Early Years students. 
• The Early Years students can attend the ‘Annual Production’ along with 

their parents. 

Please fill in the Microsoft form attached below to confirm your presence for 
the event so that parking and other arrangements can be made accordingly.  

https://forms.office.com/r/7dmR6EZLGq 

Thank you for your support and cooperation.    

Warm Regards 
Ms. Nidhi Tewari  
Principal 
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